
 

 

 

2018 SPRING P.E.L. 
COURSES 

 
There will be a full schedule of courses being 
offered at Port Elgin in the spring of 2018.  
 
Applications can be picked up and dropped off 
at the Union Hall before the deadline of: 
 

Monday, January 15, 2018 at 4:00 p.m. 
 
 
 

Please note: the first week of courses (February 25 – 
March 2, 2018) are not available. 
 
Also, if you are on a committee that has Negotiated 
Company Paid Training, your committee must select 
what course(s) and committee member(s) you would 
like to attend and submit to the company for approval 
and then to the Union for endorsement. 
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